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It was wonderful to see such brilliant 
use of ruby and emerald powers at 
sports day on Tuesday. I was 
especially impressed with the way 
everyone gave their all in each race 
and supported each other.  
 
We have combined our English and 
Science this week by researching and 
writing about the life cycles of 

mammals, amphibians, reptiles, insects and birds; making comparisons 
between the different animal groups.  
 
Our Maths this week has involved 
exploring angles through artwork. 
Using paintings by Kandinsky we 
have recapped the different types 
of angle, learnt how to use a 
protractor to measure angles and 
have looked at the properties of 
angles e.g. angles on a straight 
line add up to 180o, angles at a 
point add up to 360o and opposite angles are equal. We will putting our 
protractor skills to the test to create our own Kandinsky style pieces, 
drawing specific angles and demonstrating the different angle 
properties. 
 
Reminders: 
• Continue to use TT Rockstars to practise times tables. 
• Practise spellings – we have completed the entire list of Y5/6 
spellings and will be having a test of all of the final 52 words during 
the first week of Term 6. After that, we will be focusing on specific 
spelling patterns and rules. 

• Mathletics homework 
• Read at least 5 times a week – try to choose some of the 50 
recommended reads for Year 5. How many can you read before the 
end of the year?  
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